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18th May 2020 
 
 
ParentMail message for parents of children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 
 

As our CEO Debbie Clinton outlined in her letter of 13 May 2020, we are busy 
working to determine how we might be able to invite more children back into the 
academy in June in line with the recent government guidance. I want to reassure 
you again that every decision will be made with the safety of our pupils and our staff 
being our absolute priority. 
  
As we develop our more detailed planning, and assuming that we can meet all the 
necessary requirements in regard to social distancing and hygiene, it would be 
helpful to understand whether you would intend to send your child to school. Giving 
us this initial indication places absolutely no requirement on you to choose whether 
to send them when our plans are fully confirmed. 
  
Please could you let us know by responding to 
office@greatheathacademy.attrust.org.uk by Tuesday 19th May. I will be writing 
again to everyone before the end of the month to tell you about our plans in more 
detail. 
  
In the meantime, please continue to stay safe and well. 

 
Naomi Brown 
Principal  
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